KANKAKEE COUNTY

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
CONTACT: Sheriff Mike Downey

SHERIFF DOWNEY POSTPONES SHERIFF SALES

March 23, 2020- Kankakee, IL- In conjunction with other on-going
efforts to limit contact and exposures amid the COVID-19 pandemic,
Sheriff Mike Downey announced earlier this morning that the Sheriff’s
Office will be postponing all Sheriff Sales until further notice.
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